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Dates  
 

February 

2nd Friends quiz night 

7th Parents evening 

8th Parents evening 

9th Chinese New Year day (children to 

wear red) 

12th Half term 

20th Y3/Y4 trip 

20th KS2 parents maths event - 6pm 

21st KS1 parents maths event - 6pm 

23rd Deadline for Nursery applications 

23rd Octopus parent lunch 

26th (to 1st March)  9am Parent Restorative 

Practice Event (details to be emailed shortly) 

 

March 

6th Year 6 trip 

13th Class photos 

16th Puzzle class parent Lunch 

22nd Friends disco 

Super Learners  
 

Explorer 
Peyton and Kimran 

Otter 
Dhrish and Matei 

Rainbow 
Kenzie and Tia 

Acorn 
Kane , Harry J, Swetha and Suleman 

Rocket  
Skye, Amy, Prince and Alex 

Puzzle  
Paul, Risika, Norah and Olvier K 

Bear 
Jamine, Emima, Annabelle and Luca 

Octopus  
Stanley, Vishan, Stanley and Reece 

Star  
Andrew, Jaiden K, Koburn and Teodora 

Diamond  
Lindi, Molly C, Shelley and Tadhg 

Lego  
Brandon, Thomas, Sweena and Hannah 

 

Come into school and see us learning!  
 

 

 

 

 

We had so much positive feedback from the Maths Fluency sessions that many parents attended before Christmas including: 
  

L ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǾŀƭǳŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ Ƴȅ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǿŀǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ Lǘ ƘŜƭǇǎ ƳŜ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘ  
Ƙƻǿ L Ŏŀƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀǊŜŀǎ ǘƻ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ƳƻǊŜ ƛΦŜΦ Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŎƻǳƴǝƴƎ ƛƴ ƳǳƭǝǇƭŜǎΦ  

 
L ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ aŀǘƘǎ CƭǳŜƴŎȅ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ ŜȄŀŎǘƭȅ Ƙƻǿ  
ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǎ ƛǘ ƘŜƭǇǎ ƳŜ ǘƻ ŀǇǇƭȅ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƳŜǘƘƻŘǎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƛΦŜΦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀǘŜ ǘƻŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ ƛǎ ƛǘ ŀƴ ŜǾŜƴ ƻǊ ƻŘŘ ƴǳƳōŜǊΦ  

²Ŝ ƴƻǿ Řƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ L ōǊƻǳƎƘǘ ŀ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŦƻǊ Ƴȅ ǎƻƴΩǎ ǊƻƻƳΦ   
 

²Ŝ ōƻǘƘ ŦŜƭǘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƎŜǘ ǳǇ ǘƻ ƛƴ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ L ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƭƛƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ Ŧŀǎǘ ǇŀŎŜ ŀƴŘ  
ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƛǘΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎŜŜƳŜŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƎŀƎŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪŜŘ ŀǎ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƛǘΦ  

 
! ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛƴǎƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Řƻ ƛƴ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǎǇŀŎŜ ƻŦ ǝƳŜΦ IƛƎƘƭȅ ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘ ŦƻǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜΦ 

  
It was clear from the feedback we received that many parents valued the opportunity from being in the classroom and  
seeing learning in action. As a result, we have decided to run more sessions for parents in the classroom. Next half term,  
we will be offering parents the chance to observe Restorative Practice in action. The sessions on offer will be for you to  
come and participate in a Circle Time in your childΩs class followed by a workshop helping to give you some practical  

examples of what Restorative Practice might look like at home.  
 
 

 

 

Please keep an eye out for the email containing details of how to sign up for a session in your childΩs class and the workshop.   

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ  

¢ƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ 
ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ 
ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƛǎ [ŜƎƻ 
Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ  фо҈Φ  



Sharing Learning in Diamond 

Writing in Bear 

Baking in Otter  

Ordering by weight in Acorn  

Busy children in Explorers 

Public speaking in Lego  

Only six parents  

responded to last weekΩs 

newsletter regarding Mathletics. 

Due to lack of interest and low  

demand, we will not be  

re-subscribing. Thank you, and  

sorry, to those six parents who did 

request for this facility to be offered.  


